
  FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 
 

 
 

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY Y.A.C.B. FAMILIES! 
 

We hope this time of year is a reminder of the people we love  
and our ability to show kindness to others.  

 
Costumes are beginning to arrive. We are passing them out as they come in. Please take a quick 
minute to try them on. If they do not fit, please return them to Mr. Nick or Ms. Darby, so we can get 

them exchanged for you or altered if needed. 
 

Don’t forget to go to our website for all your dance school needs and questions. www.YACBdance.com 
Y.A.C.B. HAS AN APP. Please check it out. It is super easy to use. YOU CAN SEE YOUR ABSENCES AND 

COSTUMES, ETC. 

 

**** RECITAL ANNOUNCEMENT:**** 

DANCE ACROSS AMERICA! 

What state do you represent? Check out costumes in the lobby. Some 

costumes have changed, so do not forget to take a look. 

 
 

****IMPORTANT DATES**** 
We will be closed on the following dated for Rodeo Break 

Wednesday, February 24 and Saturday, February 27. 

2/20/2021:  $15 Insurance Fee is Due 

 

****February Scholarships**** 
*Congratulations to:  

Grace Matthews, has received her scholarship in All of her Classes. We are extremely proud of her efforts and 

improvements. Also, Isabella Vega is receiving a scholarship in Intermediate Hip Hop on Wednesday. Isabella is an 

outstanding hip hop dancer and always dances with lots of energy.  

 

*Student of the Week – we hope you have seen a few of these come home. 

 Encourage your child to PRACTICE THEIR DANCE AT HOME and to always try their best in class. 

 

****Teacher of the Month****  
Way to go Elizabeth Holst has been selected as our Teacher of the Month. Elizabeth teaches many classes for Y.A.C.B., 

and has for many years. We are grateful for her knowledge and positive attitude toward her students.  

 

****Class of the Month**** 
Congratulations to Beginning/Intermediate Modern and Pre-Advanced/Advanced Ballet on Saturday. Ms. Sophia is 

proud of the effort the girls are putting in during modern and Ms. Elizabeth felt the ballet class went above and beyond 

when their teacher had to be gone and she was their substitute. 

 

****Make-up Classes**** 
Do you want perfect attendance? If you have any missed classes, you can make them up on Saturdays, from 12:30 to 1:00. 

Sign-up in the lobby for the class you would like to make up. If you have questions see Ms. Tonja or ask your teacher. 

 

Thank you, 

Mr. Nick McLain, Director & Ms. Darby Downs, Managing Director 

www.YACBdance.com 

520-326-7887 (please leave a message if someone does not answer. 

(All Voicemails go to Mr. Nick’s email so he can check them regularly throughout the day 

and get back with you quickly!) 

 

 
DON’T FORGET ABOUT THE VALENTINE’S DAY 

GUESSING JARS IN THE LOBBY. 

STOP BY AND MAKE A GUESS! 
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